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August 13, 2024 
 
 
San Jose City Council  
San Jose City Hall 
200 East Santa Clara Street 
San Jose, CA 95113 
 
SUBJECT: 8/13/24 Agenda Item 10.3: Planned Development at 0 Seely Avenue 
 
 
Dear Mayor Mahan and Members of the San Jose City Council: 
 
I am writing in support of Vice Mayor Kamei’s memo on the Seely Avenue project. As the County Supervisor 
who represents North San Jose, I am excited about the planned development and the sorely-needed housing that 
it will bring to this part of the city. However, I want to ensure that development uplifts an important part of the 
city’s history and the legacy of Eiichi “Edward” Sakauye.    
 
San Jose is home to a rich cultural history, including a once vibrant Chinatown and Pinoytown (Filipinotown), 
which are now relegated to a hardly noticeable memorial plaque or two noting their existence in their former 
locations. I would hate to see a similar fate for the Sakauye farmhouse. The footprint of the Sakauye farmhouse 
and the land it stands on is historically significant because it represents the Herculean struggle of the Japanese 
American community who were integral to the city’s history. It is a powerful story of resilience, one that 
recounts the Eiichi’s struggle to rebuild a life after being unjustly held at the Heart Mountain Internment Camp 
in Wyoming.  
 
The City has a unique opportunity to preserve the Sakauye farmhouse within the planned development. 
Preserving the Sakauye farmhouse in its original location would be a fitting tribute to Eiichi and his legacy. It 
will also serve as a visual reminder of our past and a cautionary tale to not repeat this tragic and painful history. 
 
I urge the City Council to move forward with Vice Mayor Kamei’s memo and prioritize preserving the Sakauye 
farmhouse as a historical resource for future generations. If you have any questions about this request, please do 
not hesitate to contact my Chief of Staff, Wendy Ho, at 408-299-5030 or via email at 
Wendy.Ho@bos.sccgov.org.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Otto O. Lee 
Vice President, Santa Clara County Board of Supervisors  
 


